Upper Paxton Township Board of Supervisors
Special Truck Bid Opening Meeting
November 22, 2015

Those in attendance: Ronald Hepner, Chairman; John Orr (absent) and Robert Stoner (absent), Supervisors; Betty
Warfel, Secretary/Treasurer; Luanna Zimmerman, Manager.

The meeting was called to order by Ron Hepner at 10:30 a.m.

Public Comments: None

New Business

Opening Bids: A special meeting stating the purpose of opening bids received with respect to the purchase of a low
mileage, single axle GVW 33,000 pound, 2WD, automatic or standard transmission, stainless steel or aluminum box, 11’
plow and tailgate spreader was duly advertised in the November 2" and November 9%, 2015 issues of the Upper
Dauphin Sentinel.

One bid was received from Best Contracting Co., Inc., of Churchville, MD, in the amount of $35,000.

No quorum was present in order to award the bid. The Board will consider awarding this bid at the regular monthly
workshop of the Board of Supervisors to be held on Wednesday, November 25,

Public Comments: None

With no further business to be discussed, Ron Hepner adjourned the meeting at 10:40 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Betty A. Warfel, Secretary



